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GREENLEAF

WEEVIL & EARWIG BAIT

with Sodium Fluosilicate
FOR CONTROL OF STRAWBERRY ROOT WEEVIL, EARWIGS, CUTWORMS.

ALSO FOR USE UNDER TREES AND FLOWERS SUCH AS RHODODENDRON,
AZALEA, TULIP

CAUTION         POISON

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

REG. NO. 15376 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Sodium Fluosilicate....... 5%

NET CONTENT: 400 g

GREENLEAF PRODUCTS INC.
4612 DAWSON ST.
BURNABY, B.C. 

V5C 5P8

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: 

Do not use Greenleaf Weevil & Earwig Bait if rain is predicted. 
Do not water or irrigate for at least two days after application. 
If a heavy rain occurs within 24 hours of use, a second
application may be necessary.

STRAWBERRIES: Greenleaf Weevil & Earwig Bait is developed to help
you control strawberry root weevil and black vine weevil; it is
especially advantageous at times when certain dusts or sprays
cannot be used.  Consult your local agriculturist for the proper
time for application.  Place a continuous band around the entire
field to prevent reinfestation.  Scatter a small amount into the



crown of each plant and on the ground around the plants.  Use 
500 g per 100 m2.

EARWIGS: Scatter Greenleaf Weevil & Earwig Bait all over your
field or garden, paying special attention to places preferred by
earwigs such as fence rows, wood piles, compost heaps, bases of
trees and other damp and dark hiding places.

CUTWORMS: Treat the area immediately after the appearance of
cutworms or cutworm damage.  Scatter Greenleaf Weevil & Earwig
Bait on the ground around the plants.  Cutworms will contact the
bait when they emerge from the ground at night and when they go
back into the ground in the morning.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, dogs, etc.  Avoid
skin contact.  Wash hands after use.  Do not store near food or
feed.  Keep pets and domestic animals away from treated areas.

FIRST AID: IF SWALLOWED, give 2 glasses of water to drink and
induce vomiting by inserting a finger into the mouth and touching
the back of the throat.  Call a doctor or poison control centre
immediately.  Never give anything by mouth to an unconscious
person.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 15 minutes and get
medical attention, IF ON SKIN, wash with soap and water.  

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Alkalinity decomposes the poison. 
Symptoms of Poisoning: nausea and vomiting, abdominal distress,
diarrhea, tremors, convulsions, etc.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container.  Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this



service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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